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Vermont Yankee Nuclear Power Cerporation

2 9 NOV 1978

No reply to this letter is required; however, if you should have any
questions concerning this inspection, we will be pleased to discuss them
with you.

Sincerely,

ST
”’*A&¢>)tﬁtﬁ"
Eldon Jf/Brunﬁg:j ef

Reactor Operations and Nuclear
Support Branch

Enclosure: Office of Inspection and Enforcement Inspection
Report Number 50-271/78-24

cc w/encl:

W. F. Conway, Plant Superintendent

S. D. Karpyak, Manager, Administrative and Technical Liaison

A. Z. Roisman, Natural Resources Defense Council (Without Report)



